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It has been more than 13 years since the original Grantham Reconstruction Area Plan came 
into effect. The community played an important role in forming the plan and deciding what 
the future of Grantham could look like, ensuring it remained a place for vibrant rural living.

Thanks to the Australian Government’s Housing Support Program, a unique opportunity has 
arisen to create a Grantham Structure Plan. This project will allow us to plan for the future 
land use of Grantham including the homes and businesses that enable the community to 
grow and prosper.

While many of the aspirations of the original plan have been realised, the Grantham Structure 
Plan project provides the opportunity for the community to build on the changes that have 
occurred and share their vision for the future of Grantham.

The Grantham Structure Plan project will focus on and plan for the critical matters that 
support a community – roads, infrastructure, parks, services, housing, businesses, community 
facilities and liveability – and inform a future planning scheme amendment. 

To lead this project, Council has engaged Brisbane-based firm PSA Consulting to work with the 
community, Council and other stakeholders to create a contemporary vision for Grantham.

You are invited to join Council and PSA for an initial workshop and follow-up briefings over 
the coming months to help create the Grantham Structure Plan. 

Firstly, we need to know what the community’s values are in 2024. A short survey will give us 
a snapshot of the Grantham community and what’s important to them.

If you would like to attend the first workshop being held in the Butter Factory at 5.30pm 
Wednesday, 20 November, please complete the survey and expression of interest by 
scanning the QR code. Workshop places are limited.

Grantham Structure Plan

SCAN THE QR CODE 
BELOW OR VISIT

www.surveymonkey.
com/r/6LY3CV3


